
 
 

                                                         4th July 2025                                          
  

 

MAID MARIAN WAY IMPROVEMENTS (July 2025) 

 

Road Closures and Diversions to Enable Road Surfacing – From July 21st to 14th August 2025 

The Maid Marian Way improvement scheme is now nearing completion. As part of the final phase, 

we will soon begin resurfacing the surrounding roads that connect to the main junction at Maid 

Marian Way, Derby Road, Upper Parliament Street, and Tollhouse Hill. 

The works are scheduled to take place overnight, between 22:00 and 06:00, from Monday to 

Thursday, over a period of approximately four working weeks.  To minimise disruption to 

Nottingham’s vibrant nighttime economy, no works will be carried out on Friday, Saturday, or 

Sunday nights. 
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Pedestrian routes will remain open as usual during this period; however, minor diversions may be in 

place to ensure the safety of the public, motorists, and our workforce. 

 

We will continue to keep you informed through regular update letters, which will provide details on 

the progress of the works and upcoming phases.  You can also find the latest updates online at:- 

www.transportnottingham.com/project/maid-marian-way-improvements  

 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience these works may cause and appreciate your 

patience as we work to complete them on schedule and as quickly as possible.  The works will be 

noisy as large machinery will be used. 

 

We kindly ask that you follow all advisory and diversion signs at all times.  If you are expecting 

visitors or deliveries, please inform them of the potential changes.  Note that traffic management 

arrangements may vary daily. 

 

Our Traffic Management operatives will be on site during working hours.  If you experience any 

access difficulties, please feel free to speak with them directly. 

 

If you have any queries or require further information during office hours, please contact our Site 

Manager, Sam Jackson, on 07800 555 508. 

 

For enquiries outside of office hours, please call our call centre on 0115 924 4555. Your query will be 

logged by the controller and passed on to the appropriate team member. 

 

For urgent out-of-hours issues specifically related to traffic management equipment or temporary 

traffic signals, please contact our traffic management provider directly on 03333 448 308. 

 

Thank you for your patience and co-operation.   
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